
Paddle beautiful Lake Eugenia June 22nd 2023 





Our fourth great paddle of the 2023 season will be a circumnavigation 
of Lake Eugenia and a BBQ lunch on the lakefront Thursday June 22nd.  
We will meet at The Tim Hortons parking lot on First Street at 9:00 am 



and then proceed via Grey Roads 119 and Grey Rd 13 to Lake Eugenia, 
about 35 minute driving time.  


Bring your own Canoes and Kayaks or rentals are available from Free 
Spirit Tours in Heathcote,  freespirittours.ca .  We will be launching the 
paddlers from a private cottage landing owned by a probus member 
Dick Brown. The paddling trip will take about 2 hours to circumnavigate 
the beautiful historic lake and view the Eugenia power house and dam. 
The excursion will start and end at Dick Browns cottage followed by a 
BBQ lunch. A contribution of $10 will be requested for each person 
staying for the lunch and volunteers for setting up, cooking and clean up 
will be much appreciated.


Fishers Note : If you bring your own fishing equipment there may be a 
chance to fish on the lake after lunch.


• Remember to bring all required boating safety equipment.


• Remember to sign a Paddling waiver (located on the paddling page 
on the Probus BM website) and email a signed photo or scan to 
Michael Coward 


• Guests and spouses are welcome and may sign the waiver at the 
put in point.


• Contact Michael Coward michael.coward@gmail.com) if you plan 
to go by June 20th  at 7 pm.
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